
NDOT  completes  year-two  on
Incline project
The Nevada Department of Transportation last week completed
the second construction season of the Highway 28 bike path
near Incline Village. The entire project is anticipated to
complete in late 2018 or early 2019.

Lane closures in place through the summer and fall have now
been removed. Crews may conduct minor preparation and staging
along  the  path  during  winter  months  if  conditions  allow;
creating periodic daytime lane closures during off season.
Major construction is scheduled to resume in the spring, with
lane closures between Sand Harbor State Park and Ponderosa
Ranch Road.

This  season,  major  rock  scaling  and  retaining  wall
construction to protect the existing roadway and future path
work occurred along the hillside near Lakeshore Boulevard.
Pathway bridge foundation installation also began with utility
work, sewer line and water quality enhancements.

The approximately $36 million project by Granite Construction
will  result  in  numerous  safety  improvements,  congestion
reduction measures and water quality upgrades.
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